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Chairman Porter PUCO 

Commissioners: Haque, Slaby, Trombold, Johnson 

I had sent you an email earlier regarding the increase First Energy is proposing (I am not in favor or this 
proposal and First Energy requiring that their Customers pay this increase without First Energy not 
contributing at all). After reviewing the situation an idea came to me that you may want to consider 
reviewing First Energya€'^^s request and it would be fair not only to First Energy but the Public as well 
(I feel this proposal would work). 

In an article appearing in the Toledo Blade, 7 January 2016 written by Mr. 
Jon Chazev interviewing Mr. Bill Richman Vice President of Rates and Regulatory Affairs, points out 
that the increase would only be $3.25/Mth per Residential Customer only (industry does not contribute 
either). What Mr. 
Richman does indicate in the article and no where do they indicate what their portion or amount of 
contribution would be injected (if they have published this information I cannot locate it in the proposal 
or other articles). 

So my proposal: Have the public split the request with First Energy i.e., the public would be invoice 
separately (different line item) on their monthly statements $1.63 and show F.E.a€''''^s contribution. 
Therefore, to achieve a fair and equitable distribution from both parties we have reached the goal 
proposed by First Energy. They have to show what they are bringing to the table. 

Thank you for your time and interest 
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